
Western Chapter CSMTA                                April 25, 2020 

Piano Festival 

“The Joy of Spring” 
(Application)


Grace Baptist Church;  55 Country Club Road, Cheshire, Ct. 06410


Please circle division entered:         Elementary     Intermediate    Advanced

(Teachers may enroll the students into any division regardless their age and years of study)  

Student's Name________________________________________________________Age_________


Teacher's name____________________________________________________________________


Teacher's mailing address____________________________________________________________


Teacher's email address____________________________________________Phone____________


  One ( or two contrasting)  work(s)  by  any composer(s) of any historical period.


Composer / Composition Title / Exact Timing


 1_______________________________________________________________/____________minutes


2_______________________________________________________________/____________minutes


Teacher's Signature                  _____________________________________


Parent's name / signature    ________________________________/________________________


Please Note:  
*Performers will be evaluated on the quality of preparation, technical and interpretive ability, 
and artistic presentation. Performers are not competing with each other, but rather will be 
evaluated on the excellence of individual performance. The rating scale is as follow: 


                   GOOD                    VERY GOOD             EXCELLENT            SUPERIOR 


            All student will be awarded for participation in Spring  Festival. 

*Competition will run between 10 a.m. and 5p.m. Please make these hours available. Special 
requests for specific times cannot be accommodated.

*Along with the application(s), include one check per teacher to cover all application fees.

*The non-refundable entrance fee for Elementary Division is $20, for Intermediate and 
Advanced Divisions  $25.

*REMINDER: Include the adjudication form (One copy per student).

*Applications must be postmarked by March 25, 2020.  Please, mail by ordinary mail (no 
certified, registered mail, or e-mail) to:


Marianne Virgie;  15 Cobbler Way, Windsor, Ct. 06095 


